THE COUNCIL
OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK

CITY HALL
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

December 5, 2017

Hon. Bill de Blasio, Mayor
The City of New York

City Hall

New York, New York 10007

Dear Mayor de Blasio:

On December 5, 2017, we received Int. Nos. 773-B, 778-A, 1066-A, 1176-A, 1307-
A, 1316-A, 1322-A, 1337-A, 1379-A, 1436-A, 1443-A, 1558-A, 1565-A, 1568-A, 1569-
A, 1630-A, 1638-A, 1639-A, 1644-A, 1685, 1698, 1724, and 1744 back from your
office. Since these items were returned unsigned, please be advised that these bills
have been assigned the following local law numbers:

Int. No.

773-B has been assigned as Local Law No. 215 of 2017;

Int. No. 778-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 216 of 2017;
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1066-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 217 of 2017;
1176-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 218 of 2017;
1307-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 219 of 2017;
1316-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 220 of 2017;
1322-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 221 of 2017;
1337-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 222 of 2017;
1379-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 223 of 2017;
1436-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 224 of 2017;
1443-A has been assigned as Local Law No, 225 of 2017;
1558-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 226 of 2017;
1565-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 227 of 2017;
1568-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 228 of 2017;
1569-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 229 of 2017.
1630-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 230 of 2017;
1638-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 231 of 2017;
1639-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 232 of 2017;
1644-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 233 of 2017;
1685  has been assigned as Local Law No. 234 of 2017;



Int. No. 1698  has been assigned as Local Law No. 235 of 2017;
Int. No. 1724  has been assigned as Local Law No. 236 of 2017;
Int. No. 1744  has been assigned as Local Law No. 237 of 2017.

Thank you very much,

Very truly yours,

ZC a/%\,

Jonathan C, Ettricks
Director, Legislative Document Unit
New York City Council

cc: Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Council, City Clerk
Jon Paul Lupo, Director, Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs



